
RÉSUMÉ DIGEST

ACT 482 (SB 275) 2016 Regular Session Mizell

New law requires that cursive writing be taught in all public schools, including charter
schools. Requires schools to ensure that such instruction is introduced by the third grade and
incorporated into the curriculum in grades four through 12.

Effective on July 1, 2017.

(Adds R.S. 17:266 and 3996(B)(42))


